
Brčko  Supervisor  visits
exhibition about Brčko’s Jews

On  Wednesday  the  Principal  Deputy  High  Representative  and
Brčko Supervisor Michael Scanlan visited the exhibition about
the history and heritage of Brčko’s Jews, presently on display
in the gallery wing of the Brčko City Hall. The exhibition
“Following the footsteps of Brčko’s Jews” was organised on the
75th  anniversary  of  the  liberation  of  the  Auschwitz
concentration  camp.
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